
 

 

 

 

 

The JUF Right Start  

Grant Program! 

 
Congregation Beth Shalom Preschool has partnered with the JUF Right Start grant program.  

The JUF Right Start Program was created to increase awareness and access to Jewish early 

childhood programs for Chicago-area families. If this is your child’s first year in a Jewish 

preschool, you are eligible to up to $3600 towards your child’s tuition at CBS Preschool!   

For more information, please contact the Preschool Director, Wendy Adler or visit 

https://www.juf.org/youngfamilies/JUF-Right-Start.aspx.  There are no minimum income 

requirements for this grant. It is the goal of the program to make a Jewish early childhood 

education more affordable for all Jewish parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*JUF Right Start™ is a gift to families from the Jewish United Fund of Metropolitan Chicago 

thanks to the generosity of the Harvey L. Miller Supporting Foundation, The Crown Family, The 

Shraiberg Family in Memory of Miriam Shraiberg, Steven B. Nasatir New Directions Fund and 

other local donors. 

https://www.juf.org/youngfamilies/JUF-Right-Start.aspx

